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Headteachers of Norfolk Schools 

1st December 2005 
Dear Colleague 
 
My hope is to contact ………… 
 Retired headteachers (if you know one perhaps you could pass this to them); 
 Headteachers who are thinking about retirement (probably quite a few!) 
 Those who will retire in the near future (that will probably thin down the numbers!) 
 
This Association was established to provide a point of contact and sociability for those 
with the time to appreciate it.  Members find many common points of interest and 
education is rarely if ever discussed! 
 
There are normally four trips a year, with the benefits of group booking.  Examples are:- 

• Visit to Cambridge, including evensong at King’s College. 
• Trip to Greenwich, with a multitude of exhibitions available. 
• A day at Hampton Court. 
• Tour of behind the scenes at Covent Garden. 
• A day at Sutton Hoo.. 
• Tour of the old Norwich Hospital. 
• Visit to Kew and the Dale Chihuly glass sculptures 
 

Despite the low charges, we are always able to donate money to charities. 
 
Members receive information about all trips and activities.  Membership only means 
sending £5 (cheques to ‘NRHTA’) to the Treasurer.  While most will have worked in 
Norfolk, those who have worked elsewhere but retired to Norfolk are also welcome. 
 
My greetings to all those I have known in harness.  My best wishes to them and those 
newer in post.  I hope that this letter will bring benefit to you or someone you know. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

David Osborne 
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